
 

 

 
ASIA TO NORTH EUROPE SERVICES 

 
 

Marseille, February 24th, 2020 
 
Subject: Coronavirus impact on demand, void sailings on Asia to North Europe trade 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Due to demand deterioration on the Asia / North Europe trade caused by the Coronavirus, 
CMA CGM informs you about a change in its previously announced blank sailing: 
 

the blank sailing on service FAL1 initially planned on 12th of March 2020 from Tianjin is 
advanced to the 27th of February 2020. 

 
For clarity sake please do find below a summary of the currently planned void sailing on Asia 
to North Europe trade.  
We will continue to update you on a regular basis shall situation change. 
 

 
 
 
Should you need any clarification please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Asia – North Europe Management 
 
Follow the CMA CGM Group on: 

 
Press contact: media@cma-cgm.com 


